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Upcoming Events

Sept. 2 - NO SCHOOL - Labor Day

Sept. 6 - Chapel devotion - 8:15 am at church

Sept. 9 - Cross Country Meet - Mt. Olive in
Appleton - 4:30 pm

Hot Lunch
Hot lunch this Friday
will be chicken nuggets,
buttered noodles, carrot
sticks and a dessert.
This week the school
will provide hot lunch.
The cost is $2.00.

Mission Offering
Progress:
Chapel offerings will be
collected starting next
Friday.

A word from the Principal

Blessings to you as we begin our new school year! It was so great to see all of the

returning faces and meet some new ones as well. As we begin a new school year, I wanted to

take this opportunity to say thank you for partnering with St. John to educate your children. We

consider it a distinct privilege to equip our students for their lives of service to Christ. We also

appreciate all you do, parents, to bring your children up in God’s Word and raise them to be

strong, kind, Christian leaders. Your children’s teachers and I are always ready to talk and give

you updates on how your child is doing or work through any issues you may have. Tom Rohde,

our board chairman, is also always willing to lend a listening ear and support our school families

in whatever way he can. I will put Tom’s and my number below. Put it in your contacts and reach

out if you ever need anything. I look forward to a fantastic year in which we will “Put on the Full

Armor of God” and rest assured that we are protected by the faith that only God can give.

Wesley Aguilar, Principal- (715)-508-0630

Tom Rohde, Board of Education Chairman- (715)-490-1582



Chapel
As we had our opening service for the start of the new school year on Tuesday, our first
Friday chapel devotion will begin next Friday, September 6th at 8:15 am.

Hot Lunch
On Fridays, we like to offer a hot lunch to our students that is provided by parent
volunteers. Our first hot lunch will start this week Friday, August 30th, with the school
providing the meal. We have three more available dates between now and the December
Christmas break, as well as 12 dates open starting in January, where we are still in need
of volunteers. Please, if you would consider helping us out for any of those times during
the school year, go to our Signup Genius on our school website. If you have any
questions regarding hot lunch, please contact Mrs. Sargent either by email at
school@stjohnpeshtigo.org or by phone at 920-228-1563. If we do not have any
volunteers for a given Friday, it will be noted in the Wednesday school newsletter. Please
make sure to send a packed lunch with your child(ren) that Friday.
We do ask for a $2 donation from each child for these Friday hot lunches. We are
offering a new option this year where you can pay a total of $60 for the whole year so
you do not have to worry about sending $2 each Friday. If you would choose to pay for
the whole year, there would not be any reimbursements, including if your child is gone
on a Friday, or there is no volunteer for hot lunch on a given Friday, or your child does not
want/like the food provided that day and they bring their own lunch. If you would like to
choose the new option, you may send the $60 this coming Friday.

School Pictures
The picture packets and photo proofs from Picture Day arrived from Lifetouch
yesterday. These will be sent home with your child this week. For those of you who
have not yet ordered, but would like to do so, please use the information on the proof as
well as the Portrait ID and Access Code. Each child has a different ID and access code.
Also, Lifetouch is offering a 10% discount on all orders if you use this code: CODE:
F202410OFF.

Registration Forms and T-Shirt Payments
Parents, if you have not yet returned the Student Profiles, Contacts, Immunization and
Medication forms for your child(ren) or have yet to pay for your school themed T-shirts,
please do so as soon as possible. You can send them with your child or drop them off
at the School Office. Thank you!

mailto:school@stjohnpeshtigo.org


Tuition Payments
For those making monthly tuition payments, please look for an email reminder by the
end of next week. Payments can be given to Mrs. Sargent in the school office or mailed
to the school. Checks should be made payable to St. John Lutheran Church or just St.
John. Monthly payments are due by the 20th of each month.

Remind
St. John uses the website/app Remind for mass communication with our families, most
importantly for letting everyone know about school cancellations and delays. If you are
not signed up yet to receive messages from Remind please do so soon. Text @43c6a3
to the number 81010 to sign up.

Mursau’s Piggly Wiggly Fund Raiser
Mursau’s Piggly Wiggly in Coleman will hold a “Round Up” for St. John Lutheran School
in September. Round Up is a fund-raising program where shoppers can “round up” their
purchases at Piggly Wiggly. (The way that works is if your bill at Piggly Wiggly is say,
$20.50 you could round up to $21. The amount that was ”round up” would go into a fund
to help pay for the new flooring in two of the classrooms at St. John Lutheran School.) If
you happen to be shopping at the Piggly Wiggly in Coleman and hear of the “Round Up”
for St. John Lutheran School, please consider donating.

Summer Birthdays

June 26 - Bryce Langin
July 10 - Corra Williams
July 19 - James DuFay
July 20 - Eliana Kock
July 22 - Paisly Stevens
Aug. 6 - Blake Kuchta
Aug. 9 - Bennett Rugg
Aug. 16 - Mr. Aguilar
Aug. 19 - Chayton Schwartz
Aug. 24 - Evaya Hanaway


